

Dear BOS,

I cannot expressed to you enough that you need to extend the deadline for the portal. I have already applied and about to resubmit. But I'm not sure it will be accepted. I will lose my home without a permit. Others will also or be forced to remain outside the law. We are trying and 90 day deadline during harvest is frankly just unfair. Please consider extending the deadlines for resubmittal and acceptance. Without a permit and license I will be forced to sell my home to someone who won't care about your regulations, because they will exploit it and leave. I live here as do my kind neighbors, we should be afforded an extra opportunity because we are residents, not just seasonal occupants. Additionally, I lost almost a month correcting my map with the fresh requirements only to be told the changes, they required were redundant by the planner. I lost a whole month of submittal time because of these change which I knew already were pointless and frankly distracting info. The inefficiency of the portal alone is enough to reason to extend the deadline. Thank you for your time.

Patrice Byarlay